	Consultation Response Form 
	
Your name:	

Organisation (if applicable):

email / telephone number:

Your address:


Question 1: Do you agree that the methodology for allocating the annual FCF budget should be open and transparent?





 




Question 2: Do you agree that the basis of the allocations should be student numbers and a measure of economic disadvantage?









Question 3: How should economic disadvantage be measured?









Question 4: Are you satisfied with the proposed weighting for each factor?
Question 4: Ques



Question 5: Are there any other factors that should be taken into account? Please provide justification for any additional factor(s).
Question 5: Are there any other factors that should be taken into account? Please provide justification for any additional factor(s).



 

	
Question 6: How would you define the additional factor(s)?
	



Question 7: How would you measure the additional factor(s)?
	



Question 8: Do you have any other comments on the proposed methodology?
	



Question 9: We would like to know your views on the effects that the proposals  have on the Welsh language, specifically on opportunities for people to use Welsh and on treating the Welsh language no less favorably than English. 
	






Question 10: What effects do you think there would be?  How could positive effects be increased, or negative effects be mitigated
	




Question 11: Please also explain how you believe the proposed changes could be formulated or changed so as to have positive effects or increased positive effects on opportunities for people to use the Welsh language and on treating the Welsh language no less favorably than the English language, and no adverse effects on opportunities for people to use the Welsh language and on treating the Welsh language no less favorably than the English language. 
	



[bookmark: _GoBack]Question 12: We have asked a number of specific questions. If you have any related issues which we have not specifically addressed, please use this space to report them:

	




Responses to consultations are likely to be made public, on the internet or in a report.  If you would prefer your response to remain anonymous, please state here:


 
	





Responding to the Consultation

We appreciate you taking your time to read and respond to this consultation.

Responses are required by 18 March 2019. Any responses received after this time will not be included in the analysis of the consultation responses.  If you are responding on behalf of an organisation we ask for your name and the organisation’s name. However, you have the option to remain anonymous if you wish. Please refer to the Data Protection section for further information about how this is used.

Thank you on behalf of the Welsh Government for participating in this public consultation. 




